
 

 
 
 

Memo 

 
Date:  December 2, 2024 

 
To: All pastors, principals, parish administrators and business 

managers 
 
 From:  Elsa Rullan, planning manager, Office of Finance 

Re:  Correction—Budget rates and instructions for fiscal year 2024- 
   2025  
 

 
 
We have updated the budget rates and instructions sent on January 29, 2024.  
 
The schedule had an error which has been corrected on this issue. This change 
relates to the Assistance Fund for priest, deacons and employees at the bottom 
of page 1 and it is circled on the attached revised rate schedule.  
 
Our apologies for any inconvenience caused you. 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2024-25-Insurance-Pension-other-budgeting-rates.pdf

